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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for your email of 1 June 2021 asking for views on the Adequacy of
Consultation.
 
I am writing on behalf of Stroud District Council, as a neighbouring “A” local authority, to
confirm that we consider that the Applicant has complied with the following duties:
 
Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42
Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47
Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48
 
I can confirm that the Council was consulted at the following stages during the process,
as set out in the Consultation Report:
 
February 2018 - 2018 Route options
September 2019 - 2019 statutory consultation
October 2020 - 2020 statutory consultation
 
Regards
 
Mark Russell
Head of Planning Strategy
Stroud District Council

Ebley Mill, Ebley Wharf
Stroud, Gloucestershire. GL5 4UB
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Working together to make Stroud district a better place to live, work and visit
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